Email to parents

Dear parent / carer

I hope you are all well and have had an enjoyable, restful break.

Whilst having a meal with some friends in the holidays (putting the world to rights, as you do!), we were chatting about the olden days, when
you could almost guarantee that there would be sunshine all summer and snow in December or January — and that you could happily plan for
events, secure in the knowledge that the weather would not stop play! How times have changed! Regardless of the weather, | hope you
managed to make some wonderful memories.

Ahead of the new school year, | thought it important to send a couple of reminders.

Please remember that the school day as now changed slightly. The gates will open at 8:35am ready for the children to enter at 8:40am. Our
lunch break will start 10 minutes later than previously (11:55am for Reception and 12:10pm for Years 1-6), and we finish at 3:10pm as

normal.

Please also remember that the uniform policy states black shoes and no leggings. We look forward to a sea of smart learners entering the
building on Wednesday.

The start for Reception learners is staggered in the first week so please ensure you check your letters carefully if you have a child in this year
group. This will ensure they arrive on the correct day.

We are excited to be welcoming Claire Davies (our new Assistant Head) as well as Nicola Loveridge (who returns from secondment at
Keyingham) in September.

| hope that you all manage to make the most of the final few days with your little ones, and I look forward to greeting you all on Wednesday.
Kind regards,

Mrs M Preston
Head of School



